
Message for Service Scholarship
Families:

Quarterly Volunteer Hours Reports will be sent
home this week showing your progress

towards fulfilling your commitment of
volunteering 25 hours, with involvement in one

major fundraising event.  If you did not
volunteer for the Trunk or Treat or

Thanksgiving Luncheon, please be sure to
volunteer at the Spring Social/Auction. Keep

logging your volunteer hours here

 https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/

First Friday
Mass:

hosted by 5th
Grade at 9:15

am with Fr. Ted!

2/13 - Early Dismissal
2/14 - No School - Staff PD
2/17 - No School
2/22 - HSA Family BINGO Event
2/26 - Interims
          Open HSA Meeting at 6:00 pm
3/3 - No School - Staff PD
3/5 - Ash Wednesday 
3/7 - Early Dismissal 
3/11 - Cardinal McElroy’s Installation
3/28 - End of Third Quarter
          Early Dismissal
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Upcoming 
Community Events

Click here 👆 to view
upcoming events!

Click on the FAW School Seal for the Yearly School Calendar

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/school-calendar/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ya0J7BJugJjob-04P4CcvgVze5_GLyd7U1BQaZH_uOY/edit#slide=id.g2fb0b9266ad_0_0
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ya0J7BJugJjob-04P4CcvgVze5_GLyd7U1BQaZH_uOY/edit#slide=id.g2fb0b9266ad_0_0
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ya0J7BJugJjob-04P4CcvgVze5_GLyd7U1BQaZH_uOY/edit#slide=id.g2fb0b9266ad_0_0


Unfortunately, there are many students and staff at FAW who are currently feeling under the weather with Influenza-like Illness.
Symptoms include fever, chills, headache, cough, sore throat, eye sensitivity, nausea, vomiting, and diarrhea. The most

prevalent causes currently at our school are influenza, strep throat, and norovirus (ie the stomach bug), along with one or more
cases of pneumonia and COVID. The mode of transmission is person-to-person by droplets from coughing, sneezing, or talking,

or from touching one's eyes, nose, or mouth after direct contact with contaminated surfaces.
As a reminder, before returning to school, your child must be fever free without fever reducing drugs for at least 24 hours, and
must not have had an episode of vomiting or diarrhea for 24 hours. Please do not send your children to school if they are sick.

This is for the benefit of all.

Crusader Connections

5th Annual FAW Lottery Fundraiser!
 

Each family is receiving 3 tickets per student to sell at $10.00 each. If
you choose not to sell the tickets sent home with your child, please

return them immediately so they can be redistributed. 
 

The drawings will be in the month of March 2025 and each day
someone will win $75 to $150, dependent upon the day of the

drawing. The number that is drawn by the evening Maryland Lottery
decides the winner each day. Winners will be contacted in a timely

fashion with information on how to collect their winnings.
 

When selling tickets, PLEASE be sure you capture all information for
the person purchasing the ticket (name, address, phone number and

include their email if available).
 Tear off the top part of the ticket to give to the person and the lower

portion is returned to school along with the money collected. 
 

For those that would like additional tickets, please contact Becky
Anderson at beckyanderson0904@gmail.com and she will send more

tickets home.
 

All money and tickets are due to school by February 28, 2025. Please
turn them in earlier if you have them sold. 

Thank you for your support! FAW HSA

ALL requests for financial assistance MUST have a
complete TADS financial aid application. Please reply to
TADS if they request additional information to improve

your financial aid application.  The financial aid
application is due February 21, 2025.

To qualify for the Active Catholic Parishioner Discount,
you must submit a Pastoral Verification form annually,

signed by your Pastor. Please turn your Pastoral
Verification form in to the school office by February 18th

if you would like us to submit them to the Pastors for
signature on your behalf.  
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Families who have accepted the service
scholarship (volunteer hour discount on
tuition) have until MARCH 31, 2025 to

earn $50 in rebates through the RaiseRight
program. Use gift cards for your regular day-
to-day purchases to earn rebates to meet the
requirement! Gift cards are available at over
750 popular brands. Getting your morning
coffee, doing DIY projects or ordering take

out. Conveniently raise money by doing
everyday things all from your phone or

tablet! 

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/school-calendar/
mailto:beckyanderson0904@gmail.com
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/gift-card-program/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/2025-2026-Catholic-Pastoral-Verification-Form.pdf

